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City of Molalla

June 3, 2011

Dear Fences for Fido Volunteers,

We, in the City of Molalla, want to take this opportunity to thank you for the efforis you
have been making to keep our city’s pets safe and healthy. We realize that you come
from great distances to help the citizens of Molalla gain a greater bond and relationship
with their pets as well as providing an atmosphere for non-pet owners io feel safe in
encounters with the pets of others.

If the citizens f Molalla can help to make your endeavors less difficult, please let us
know what we can do for your organization.

Thank you again for your grest efforts on behalf of the citizens of Molaila.

Sincerely,

Deboral Rogge
President
Moialla City Council

B, Box 248 « Molalla, Oregon 97038
Telephone 503-829-6855 « FAX 503-829-3676
E-Muil: cirv@molaila.net
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